
HB 2543 must pass this session!   We have waited long enough and now gun violence during the pandemic and economic collapse 
is increasing in our cities and state.
Anyone buying a firearm must successfully pass the background check, no matter how many days it takes to confirm. 
Make Oregon safer for our children and for all of us.  Pass HB2543 this session!  
Thank you, Geri Berg, MSW, pediatric social worker, CASA volunteer, mother of four, grandmother of two.  


